HWDSB

Public Access to Modernized HWDSB Facilities (Artificial Turf Fields)

May 9, 2022

curiosity creativity possibility

HWDSB

BACKGROUND

- HWDSB staff were directed to enter into formal discussions with City staff to explore opportunities for a formal partnership for community use of schools and fields in June 2021
- Board staff initiated discussions with City staff in the Fall of 2021 when City staff recommended that HWDSB submit a formal letter outlining the request and the anticipated role of the City for community field access
- Staff agreed that the item was best to be discussed at Liaison Committee

curiosity

creativity

possibility

HWDSB

OBSERVATION

 Other Boards in the Province to open their facilities for free public access, but those fields and tracks are not typically improved assets

curiosity creativity

possibility